
NAHMA Update: “Deep Energy Retrofit of Buildings” Forum in Washington DC September 15‐16 
 
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
NAHMA recently learned of the upcoming “Deep Energy Retrofit of Buildings” Forum, a summit tailored 
to provide property owners and managers, engineers, architects, energy performance companies and 
industry partners with information on the latest technologies and best practices for Deep Energy 
Retrofit projects. 
 
The forum will be hosted in Washington, D.C. at the National Academy of Sciences, Engineering, and 
Medicine (2101 Constitution Ave., N.W.) on September 15‐16, 2016. NAHMA members are welcome to 
attend this forum. 
 
Organizers of this event include:  
 

         The Federal Facilities Council of the National Academies of Sciences; 

         The International Energy Agency EBC Program Annex 61; 

         U.S. Army Corps of Engineers; 

         U.S. General Services Administration;  

         The American Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air‐Conditioning Engineers, and; 

         The U.S. Department of Energy 
 
More information on this forum may be found in the attached bulletin.  
 
Scott McMillen 
Government Affairs Manager  
The National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA) 
(703) 504-9616 
http://www.nahma.org/  
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